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Dear Parents,  
The letters have gone out for Pupil Academic Review Day which is on Friday 9th February.  This is an 
important meeting for you and your child to attend. The class teacher will go through your child's  
report with you and discuss ways you can help your child with their learning. Please do send the 
slip at the bottom of the letter back to the school office as soon as you can to let us know you can 
attend. Have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes 
M Richardson 

I have received and read the Our Ladyôs Primary School newsletter of  26.01. 2018 
Signed __________________ Name of child ___________________  Class______________ 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICEï your child may win a prize! 

Year 3 and the lost Roman treasure hunt... 

Year 3 had an exciting day on Wednesday 
when two archaeologists visited and asked for 
the children's help to uncover Roman           
artefacts which had been hidden around the 
school! The children managed to find them all 
and worked hard with the archaeologists to 
discover how the Romans lived by looking 
at and thinking about the objects. They 
even worked out how to play a Roman board 
game. Well done Year 3. 



Important dates 
for your diary… 
 
Friday 9th February ï  
Academic Review Day 
Monday 12th February-Friday 16th 
Februaryðschool closed for half term holiday 
Monday 19th FebruaryðChildren return to 
school following the half term holiday 
Thursday 22nd Februaryï School 
Photographer in 
Friday 23rd March at 10amðMusic Concert 
Thursday 29th March—Non uniform day 
Thursday 29th Marchðlast day of termð
children finish school at 3.30pm for the Easter 
Holidays 
16th April -Pupils return to school after the 
Easter holidays  
7th May- May Day-school closed  

Work of the 
weeké 
Every week a fantastic 
piece of childrenôs work is 
showcased in the school 
lobby (next to the office). 
This week, Sophie from 
Year 3 has been chosen for 
her fabulous retelling of the 
story of Cinderella. 
Sophie has used ambitious  
vocabulary and exciting super  
sentences to engage her reader 
and keep their interest. 
Well done, Sophie!  

Our prayer… 
On Sunday we will hear from the gospel of St 
Mark. He explains how people were beginning 
to realise that there was something special 
about Jesus of Nazareth. 
Help us to listen to your words, 
Lord, and keep them forever in  
our hearts. 
Amen 

Attendance… 

Congratulations to our Year 4 class for  
winning this week’s attendance award.  
Our attendance this week is not as good as 
usual. Our attendance should be at least 
96%. Please make sure your child is in 
school every single day unless they are very 
ill indeed. You need to provide medical  
evidence if your child is absent from school. 

Class % attendance 

Year 4 98.39% 

Year 2 97.60% 

Year 1 96.80% 

Year 6 94.33% 

Year 5 93.67% 

Year 3 93.57% 

Reception 92.31% 

Spanish word of the week 
This weekõs word is lapis. It is 

pronounced lap -eeth, which 

means pen.  

 

 

Punctuality Matters… 
Please help the school day run smoothly by  
ensuring that your child is in school on 
time by 8.55am, and ready for learning at 
9am. Please also  
ensure that you collect 
your child on time at 
3.30pm after school, or 
4,45pm after clubs. 
Thank you for your 
help with this. 


